
UoN Students Receive Kalamazoo College Fellowships  

 

Date and time:  

Mon, 2013-07-01 23:35  

 

Location / Venue:  

Main Campus 

 

 

Dr. Ocharo with Dalmas Oloo and Ekra Gituire 

Ms. Ekra Waithera Gituire and Mr. Dalmas Oloo Odira are the 2013/2014 recipients of the 

University Partner Exchange Fellowships offered by the Center for International Programs at 

Kalamazoo College, Michigan USA.   The two Faculty of Arts students will join Kalamazoo 

College as international students in September 2013 and will return to the University of Nairobi 

in June 2014 to complete their undergraduate degree programmes.  Each individual fellowship 

amount is $ 46,360 and covers tuition, room, meals, required emergency medical and evacuation 

insurance and student activity fee.   Ekra and Dalmas will also receive Teaching Assistant 

Fellowships in Kiswahili while at Kalamazoo College.  



 


